
 
NESILC Seeking Candidates to Serve as Council Members
 
The Nebraska Statewide Independent Living Council. (NESILC) is an independent, non-profit state council with the primary responsibility to jointly develop, monitor and evaluate the three-year Statewide Plan for Independent Living (SPIL) with the Federal network of Centers for In-dependent Living (CILs) and the Nebraskans with disabili-ties they serve. The council is authorized under Section 705 of the Federal Rehabilitation Act, as amended. 
NESILC is in the process of seeking four candidates to serve as volunteer council members for two three-year terms. NESILC seeks diverse membership, including indi-viduals with various disabilities, race/ethnicities, ages, and gender identification, geographically located through-out the state. 
Individuals should complete an online application form at https://www.nesilc.org/membership.html . The job de-scription is also located on that page. 
If you have any questions about the application, process, or duties of council members, contact Kathy Hoell at kathy@nesilc.org. 
Thank you for your interest in the council.
